
CITY OF PASADENA

​A MESSAGE FROM DISTRICT 6
COUNCILMEMBER STEVE MADISON 

District 6 Residents,

On Saturday there will be an E-waste collection and paper shredding event.
Please see the details below.



E-WASTE
Recycle Your Obsolete Electronics

OPEN TO ALL PASADENA RESIDENTS
FREE ON-SITE DOCUMENT SHREDDING

Limit - three (3) Legal Size Boxes • Proof of Pasadena residency is required

July 16, 2022 • 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.*
Brookside Park,

Parking Lot I • South of the Rose Bowl
*Duration of event is subject to truck capacity

Contact City of Pasadena (626) 744-7311 or email recycle@cityofpasadena.net

We are pleased to send updated messages from the City and District 6 . Please share this
information with neighbors and friends. If they wish to be added to the distribution list, please
have them write to us and include a home address as we will continue to group messages by
neighborhoods to target our audience when appropriate. Our email addresses are at the bottom
of the message.
In case you have missed any of these important message, please go to our
website www.cityofpasadena.net/district6.
For the last news issues click “District 6 News”

COUNCILMEMBER STEVE MADISON

Steve Madison was first elected in 1999 to represent
District 6, which includes the beautiful West Pasadena
neighborhoods above the Rose Bowl and in Southwest
Pasadena, much of Old Pasadena, the Art Center College
of Design, the Convention Center & Civic Auditorium, most
of the Arroyo Seco, the historic Colorado Street Bridge,
and the...... Read More

DISTRICT 6 CONTACT INFORMATION

City Councilmember: Steve Madison • smadison@cityofpasadena.net

City Council District Liaison: Takako Suzuki • tsuzuki@cityofpasadena.net

100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room S228 * P.O. Box 7115 • Pasadena, CA 91109-7215

Phone: (626) 744-4739
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